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Bridge construction progress 
Work on the bridge has reached a significant milestone with all nine bridge segments now launched across 
the Queanbeyan River. Work is continuing to complete the bridge deck, install barriers and railings on the 
bridge and construct the road approaches.

The Ellerton Drive extension is nearing completion and is expected to open mid-2020, weather 
permitting. We will update the community as work progresses prior to opening the new road.

Landscaping work
Landscaping work has 
progressed significantly 
in recent months. Tree 
and shrub planting has 
started along the southern 
bridge approach and other 
locations along the new 
road. Revegetation work 
around the banks of the 
Queanbeyan River and the 
bridge piers is expected to 
start this month and will 
include native trees, shrubs 
and grasses. 

Revegetation work completed along the new road

Bridge and road construction underway, looking west along the Queanbeyan River



Ellerton Drive extension  - Community update

Ellerton Drive extension looking north-west

Ellerton Drive extension looking north-west

We are continuing work on
•	 road and shared path connections to Barracks  

Flat Drive

•	 construction of bridge approaches 

•	 noise wall construction in Fairlane Estate

•	 installing road signage and traffic barriers

•	 work to connect to the Old Cooma Road and 
Edwin Land Parkway intersection, including 
upgrading traffic signals

•	 landscaping and planting.

Road construction
Pavement work on the existing Ellerton Drive was completed in January 2020. Work to complete the road 
pavement along the remainder of the extension is nearing completion, including along the shared paths.

Better and more 

reliable trips 
for people, businesses 
and freight

Improving 
traffic flow

Improving 
safety

Save 
travel time



This document contains important information about public transport projects in your area. If you require 
the services of an interpreter, please contact the Translating and Interpreting Service on 131 450 and ask 
them to call us on 1800 116 337. The interpreter will then assist you with translation.
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Contact us:
For construction related matters,  
please contact WBHO Infrastructure on: 

	 1800 116 337	

	 ellertondrive@wbho.com.au

	 rms.nsw.gov.au/ede

	 240 Old Cooma Road Karabar  
NSW 2620

For any questions about the project that are 
not related to construction, contact QPRC on:

	 1800 316 644	

	 ede.enquiries@qprc.nsw.gov.au

	 qprc.nsw.gov.au/Major-Works-Projects/
Ellerton-Drive-Extension

Start of Ellerton Drive extension at Queanbeyan East, with noise walls and fauna fencing complete

Thanks for your patience 
Work is planned to ensure the impact on neighbours is reduced where possible, however sometimes our 
work can still cause inconvenience. The project team would like to thank our neighbours and the broader 
community for their patience during construction. Our standard working hours are 7am to 6pm on 
weekdays and 8am to 1pm on Saturdays.

9 of 9 bridge  
segments launched

3.9km of 4.4km  
paving laid

2 of 3 overhead fauna 
crossings underway 

4.4km of 4.4km 
drains now in place

7 of 7 noise walls 
underway or complete
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